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Hello, 

 

I am writing as a born and raised Oregonian demanding that the State of Oregon 

maintains our efficient and effective mail-in ballot voting process. I urge the State 

Legislature to vote NO on regressing our elections process to in-person voting. Mail-

in ballots help ensure every Oregonian can vote, voting should be granted, 

accessible, and easy for all Oregonians to participate. There are a multitude of 

barriers we've seen in states throughout the country when in-person voting is forced 

on constituents. In-person voting is a massive barrier to marginalized, elderly, 

impoverished, and disabled Oregonians throughout the state. The privilege of time off 

work, loss in wages, physical capacity, and transportation is not available to every 

voter. Protect Oregonians' right to vote by voting no on this in-person voting bill. I 

implore legislators to keep mail-in ballots the standard in Oregon.  


